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 May 30, 2017 

 

 
The Honorable Megan Addison, Attorney Examiner 
The Honorable Greg Price, Attorney Examiner 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 12th Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215-3793 
 

Re: Case No. 16-1790-EL-ATA 
 

 

Dear Honorable Attorney Examiners Megan Addison and Greg Price: 

 On November 2, 2016, Ohio Edison Company, The Cleveland Electric 

Illuminating Company, and The Toledo Edison Company (the “Companies”) filed an 

application to modify their Cogeneration and Small Power Production tariffs. On March 

7, 2017, Staff of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (“Staff”) filed “Comments” 

suggesting changes to the tariffs in order to bring them into compliance with Ohio 

Adm.Code 4901:1-10-34, which provides for compliance with the Public Utility 

Regulatory Policies Act (PURPA).  The Companies submitted revisions to their draft 

tariffs on May 18, 2017.  Staff finds the Companies’ changes to be responsive to its 

comments, and Staff believes the Companies’ revised tariffs comply with the rules of the 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio. 

 



 

Respectfully submitted,  

/s/ John H. Jones    
John H. Jones 
Assistant Section Chief 
Public Utilities Section 
30 E. Broad St., 16th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215 
614.466.4395 (telephone) 
866.524.1223 (fax) 
john.jones@ohioattorneygeneral.gov 
 
On behalf of the Staff of the Public 
Utilities Commission of Ohio 
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cc: Parties of Record  
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